
 

MONA PREPARATORY SCHOOL  

PLAN OF ACTION FOR COVID 19 

RESTRICTION OF PUBLIC GATHERINGS AND 

  POSTPONEMENT OF EVENTS  

 

 Postponement of all external sporting activities until further notice (Junior & Senior 

Sports Day, Swimming, etc). 

 

 No general devotional exercise in the hall and chapel until further notice. 

 

 Postponement of the grade 6 Graduation Meeting scheduled for Tuesday, March 17, 

2020.  

 

 Every family who has a family member in the household who has travelled recently 

(within the last 14-20 days) is asked to declare this information via e-mail or telephone 

call to the school. 

 

 No trips/educational tours until further notice. 

 

 Mona Preparatory School will not participate in any external competition including 

JCDC Festival.  

 

 No football training until further notice effective immediately. 

 

 

 Postponement of K2 & K3 Spelling Bee Competition scheduled for Tuesday, March 17, 

2020 and Wednesday, March 18, 2020. 

 

 Postponement of the Final phase of Grade 1 Math Olympiad. 

 

 Postponement of Girls’ Day.  

 



 

MONA PREPARATORY SCHOOL  

INTERNAL ACTIONS TO BE TAKEN BY THE SCHOOL  

 We have strengthened our cleaning programme. 

 

 We have increased hand washing and sanitization activities. 

 

 

 A quarantine plan is in place as directed by MOH/MOE. Should a suspected case be 

identified the person will be placed in a holding area and the relevant authorities be 

notified immediately.  

 

NON-CONTACT INSTRUCTIONAL PLAN 

 A draft curriculum guide for Term 3 will be posted on the Mona Preparatory School’s 

website. 

 

 All parents/guardians are encouraged to be a part of their class whatsapp group as this 

medium will be heavily utilized as an information source.  

 

 All text and notebooks should be collected by on Friday, March 13, 2020. No activity 

should be done unless advised by the teacher. 

 

 If necessary supplemental activities will be provided by the teacher via the whatsapp 

group and/or email.  

 

 The Ministry of Health has advised that persons who are not sick should not be wearing 

masks and gloves to school. If a person is considered ill he/she should seek medical 

attention and will not be re-admitted without presenting a doctor's certificate.  

 

 


